
Hello Seniors (and juniors who read this anyways!).  Obviously the end of your Senior 
year did not play out anywhere near what you had imagined.  However, tough times 
make for tough people.  No matter what you are headed off to 
do:job/college/military/etc... I hope you were able to get something out of my class. 
Many of you enrolled in this class because you are interested in helping others and 
going into the medical field.  Some of you took this class because you are headed off to 
the military.  These are some of the most noble and selfless professions in the world 
and I commend you for undertaking that responsibility.  If you just took this class to fill a 
credit and/or to have me as a teacher again well, I think that is one of the best 
compliments you could give to a teacher who makes barely a dent in your overall lives. 
Whether I knew you prior to this class or just met you back in January, I enjoyed our pre 
COVID time together.  I truly do wish the best for all of you and if you need anything in 
the future, do not hesitate to ask.  If you are headed to the military, thank you for 
deciding to protect the rest of us...stay low and stay safe! 
 


